
                                                                                                                               

  

Cook Islands Service – Imua II to dry dock 

 

23rd November 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

M/V Imua II, one of the two vessels operating the Cook Islands service to the ports of Rarotonga and 

Aitutaki, will be heading to dry dock in January 2018. 

 

As a result, she will be out of service for two weeks and there will be only one call to these two ports 

in January. Normal service frequency with both vessels will resume in February.  

 

The Forward schedule will be as follows. 

 

Vessel Voy Auckland Rarotonga  Aitutaki 

Liloa II 14 22-23/11 10-12/12 13-14/02 

Imua II 49 04-05/12 16-17/02 18-18/12 

Liloa II 15 24-26/12 06-08/01 0911/01 

Liloa II 16 23-24/01 05-06/02 07-08/02 

Imua II 51 06-07/02 19-20/02 21-22/02 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Pacific Forum Line 
 

 


